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AMERICAN ASTRONOMICAL SOCIETY 
OFFICE OF THE TREASURER
 

GOETHE LINK OBSERVATORY
 
SWAIN HALL WEST
 

INDIANA UNIVERSITY
 

BLOOMINGTON. INDIANA
 

September 28, 1962 

Mr. Grote Reber 
"Dennistounu 
Bothwell, Tasmania, Australia 

Dear	 Grote: 

I have just sent AAS check #1163 for $250 to Mr. Schauer at the 
Research Corporation. This appears to be in accordance with the 
instructions in your letter of September 17, 1962 to Harlan Smith. 
If the money should have been paid directly to you, Mr. Schauer can 
endorse the check over to you. 

I would like to subscribe fully to the sentiments expressed in 
the third paragraph of Harlan Smith's September 20 letter to you. You 
gave an extremely good lecture, which I enjoyed thoroughly. 

With	 best personal regards, I am 

~ours, 

I~ 
Frank K. Edmondson 
Treasurer 

FKE/nh 

cc:	 Mr. Grote Reber 
Research Corporation 
405 Lexington Ave. 
New York 17, N. Y. 


